
LANCASTER COUNTY FIRE POLICE ASSOCIATION 
Quarterly Meeting 
January 22, 2024 
Lancaster County Public Safety Training Center 
 

 
The January 22, 2024, meeting was held at the Lancaster Training Center. The meeting was called 
to order by President Merle Weaver at 7pm. 
 
Meeting Minutes 
David Duckworth read the minutes from January 22, 2024, meeting, Motion to accept by Walt 
Hess and second by Melvin Stoltzfus. Motion Carried. 

 
Guest 
Guest Speaker Captain Cuicio & Lt. Tom of Delaware City Station 10 Fire Police discussion @ 
Slides in regard to accidents involving their equipment. 

 
Treasurer’s Report 
Dave Duckworth gave the treasurers report Motion to accept by Brian Wolfe and seconded by 
Carl Jones, Motion Carried. 

 

Region 1 Report 
Brian Wolfe is trying to get a meeting between the region 1 Stations. It was suggested he try for a 
Thursday night to avoid training and other meetings. 1st Meeting will be at Station 23. 

 

Region 2 Report 
Nothing to Report 

 
Region 3 Report 
Region 3 has a new Captain. He said that a letter for the Funeral is not Necessary. 

 

Delegate’s Report 
A Fund-drive, Car Show will be held June 1st 
 
Training Report 
Dave Duckworth discussed the Train Derailment Course  
 



Fire Chief Committee 
wants us to take care of ourselves,  

 

Fireman’s Committee 
Reminded us about the $150 Tax Rebate 
 
LCFA Report 
Building is being Renovated. 
 
State Relief  
Meeting is April 13 & 14, 2024 
 
Website Report  
Is all Updated! And payment is due in February. 

 

Bills 
Okay to pay the Bills 
 
Old Business 
*Discussion about the New Logo’s and Patches 
*Discussion about Delegate Mileage – Motion made by Joyce Mokros 2nd by Carl    
  Jones – Motion Carried 
*Discussion about Fire Police Command and Fire Police Orientation 
*Discussion about Life Membership 
Next Meeting is at Station 53 on April 15, 2024  
July Meeting will be at Station 44 
 
Motion to Adjourn – Gerald Weaver – 2nd by Brian Wolfe @ 21:16 
16 Members – 6 Companies – 4 from E-town Zoom  

 

 

 

Submitted By:  
Secretary – Frank Mokros 

 

 



   
   


